
 

Meet Miss Gerrond! 

 

 

Welcome to a new school year! I  am Miss. 

Gerrond, and I  am so excited to be your teacher! I  

look forward to meeting and learning all about each 

of you!  

 

 I  grew up in Overland Park and I  moved to 

Lawrence in 2005 to attend The University of Kansas. I  

have a Bachelor’s degree in Political Science from KU 

and a teaching license from Washburn University.  

 

 I  am eager to meet everyone and get moving on a new school 

year! Parents and families are welcome to e-mail me if you have any 

questions or concerns: egerrond@usd497.org  

 

 

 

My Favorite Things 

 

School lunch: Chickenwich (YUM!)  

 
Book: The Cricket in Times Square By George Selden  

 
Color: Red and Blue (Go Jayhawks!!)  

 
Drink: Dr. Pepper 

 

Animal: Dogs and cats. I  have 3 dogs (Beauregard, 

Pippa and Penelope) and 1 cat (Simon).  

 
Family Tradition: Going to see a movie every Christmas 

Day with my family.  

 

Emoji:  
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